
Feedback from our parent questionnaires, given out at our November parent evening: 
 
When asked about the transition process for our Nursery and Reception children, parents and 
carers felt that this process was: 
 

Very good – 74.1% 
Good – 11.1% 
Satisfactory – 1.8% 
Poor – 3.7% 
Very poor – 0% 
N/A – 9.3% 
 
The quality of adult learning courses provided in school: 
 

Very good – 50.8% 
Good – 30.8% 
Satisfactory – 12.3% 
Poor – 0.7% 
Very poor – 0% 
N/A – 5.4% 
 
Supporting pupils in their learning: 
Very good – 65.7% 
Good – 29.2% 
Satisfactory – 2.6% 
Poor – 1.5% 
Very poor – 0% 
N/A – 1% 
 
School’s Dojo reward system: 
Very good – 75.4% 
Good – 10.8% 
Satisfactory – 7.6% 
Poor – 6.2% 
Very poor – 0% 
N/A – 0% 
 
School’s use of social media: 
 

Very good – 54.7% 
Good – 21.5% 
Satisfactory – 13.8% 
Poor – 0.8% 
Very poor – 0% 
N/A – 9.2% 
 
Homework: 
 

Very good – 55.4% 
Good – 32.3% 
Satisfactory – 10.8% 
Poor – 0% 
Very poor – 0% 
N/A – 1.5% 
 



Next steps following feedback from our parent questionnaires: 
 
Dojo reward system: 

- Comments from parents/carers have been communicated back with staff at school and 
consistency will be ensured across the use of the system and distribution of dojos.  

- We have contacted the ‘Dojo’ company and are exploring how we can have a running total 
of dojos for each pupil visible, so each parent can access this for their child/children. 

 
Facebook: 

- We will endeavour to add more information to the school’s Facebook page, as well as adding 
this to the class dojo system. 

 
Adult learning: 

- Any adult learning courses and workshops will be advertised as much as possible through 
texts, letters and messages via social media, as well as during parents’ evenings where 
appropriate. Spaces are usually extremely limited on these courses and workshops, but we 
will aim to get the message out as far as possible.  

- More courses and workshops are being planned for the Spring and Summer terms after the 
success of our Christmas Wreath and Bauble making workshops. 

- We will aim to carry out some of these workshops after school hours so that working 
parents also have the option to attend.  


